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School will be closed on Monday 19th

September due to the State Funeral 
of Queen Elizabeth II. 

REMINDER

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

This week has been election time here at Our Lady’s. On Monday children in Year 6 spoke in assembly to

the rest of the school in the hope of being elected as Head Boy or Girl. Huge well done to everyone that

put themselves forward. It showed a lot of courage and bravery. The rest of the school have then been

voting all week. I am delighted to announce that the results are:

Head Boy: Zach R
Head Girl: Daisy
Deputy Head Girl: Katie
Deputy Head Boy: Cohen

We are now very excited to see what ideas you have for our school for the coming year. Along with this 
we now have a new School Council, Eco Team and House Captains. It is set to be a busy year!

Have a lovely weekend. 

Values and Virtues

On Monday we introduced this 
half terms value to be loving 

and compassionate. We spoke 
in assembly and then back in 
our classrooms about how we 
can show this in our everyday 
lives. We also thought about 

Queen Elizabeth II and how she 
showed love and compassion in 

her lifetime. 

Healthy lunchboxes and snacks

Here is the link to the 
May/July digital version of 
Allsorts magazine

https://bit.ly/3sJrVsh_ALLS
ORTS_MAYJULY22

Here is the link to the latest 
digital issue of Warwickshire 
Families July/August 2022 
magazine:

https://bit.ly/3R8Ms3V

Newsletter
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According to advice from the Food Standards 
Agency, a healthy packed lunch should include: 
Meat, fish or a dairy source of protein Starchy 
carbohydrate, such as a wholegrain sandwich, to 
provide energy At least one portion each of a 
fruit and vegetable or salad Water or milk to 
drink, but diluted fruit juice and yogurt drinks 
or smoothies are acceptable. 
The key foods to avoid are:
Sweets and chocolate
Snacks, like crisps, with added salt/sugar/fat
Sugary and fizzy drinks
Deep-fried foods and processed meats
White bread - if children won't eat brown, try 
wholemeal/white combined sliced bread. 

We ask that a healthy snack is provided at break 
time if children want to bring one in. Please can 
not food be brought into school in glass 
containers. Thank you. 

https://bit.ly/3sJrVsh_ALLSORTS_MAYJULY22
https://bit.ly/3R8Ms3V
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The PTA will be releasing a dedicated newsletter after their AGM however, in the meantime, we’d like to thank you all for 
such a wonderful 2022 fundraising year. Without you all taking part, coming to the events and sponsoring the children we 
simply wouldn’t be able to help support our school. Particularly following the pandemic it was fantastic to get the whole 
school community together with some wonderful events, and we look forward to more this academic year.

The first job of 2022/2023 year is to re-elect all roles of the PTA, as per our Friends Of Our Lady’s constitution. These are as 
follows:

• Chair of the PTA

• Treasurer

• Secretary

If you would like to put yourself forward for any of these roles, please email ourladysprincethorpepta@yahoo.co.uk . If 
you have any questions on please feel free to speak to Kirsty Maclean at any time (Mum to Arthur in Year 5). In previous 
years we have seen people share roles which has worked really well, so if you’d like to discuss this further, please just ask. 
Our Annual General Meeting will take place on Friday 7th October 2023 at 3.30 in the staff room in school. It will be at this 
meeting that all roles will be assigned and we can officially begin our 2022/2023 fundraising year.

PTA 

16th September 2022

A prayer on the death of 
Her Majesty the Queen.

Gracious God, we give thanks for 
the life of your servant 

Queen Elizabeth, for her faith
and her dedication to duty. 

Bless our nation as we mourn
her death and may her example
continue to inspire us; through

Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen  

Please consider joining our school lottery. Cash prizes are 
won every week with very good odds as it is only between 
the people that sign up in our school. The money raised 
goes straight back into the school for the children. It is 
really easy to sign up following this link: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-
ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

If we have 50 tickets sold we can raise over £1000 over the 
course of the year. 

Thank you to all our supporters we really appreciate your 
help. 

Our School Lottery

mailto:ourladysprincethorpepta@yahoo.co.uk
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to –
keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Year 
Reception

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Whole class Max Isla Rose Florence Peter Jessica P Cohen

.

Workers Of The Year 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

83% 95% 85% 98% 100% 86% 98%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 92%

Date Time Activity

Mon 19th September State Funeral of Her Majesty The Queen
Bank Holiday

Tues 20th September 3.15 - 4.30pm Basketball Club

Wed 21st September 9.15 -11.30am Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Thurs 22nd September 3.30pm

Fri 23rd September
3.15 -5pm Irish Dancing

Next School Week at a Glance 

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

9th September 2022

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Permission for a leave of absence needs 
to be sought from the Head teacher 
should you wish to take your child out of 
school during term time for an 
exceptional reason. 

Please note that strict Government laws 
are in place in relation to school 
attendance.

Term time holidays are not permitted 
once your child has started school.  All 
holidays should be taken whilst the 
school is closed.  

Holidays in term time will not be 
considered as 'exceptional' and will NOT 
be authorised.

Your child's attendance is our shared 
priority.

For your information

9th September 2022

Covid 19 Updated information

For most people, especially children, COVID-19 will be a mild 
illness.

The most common symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of:
· new continuous cough and/or
· high temperature and/or
· a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell  (anosmia)

If anyone in the household develops any of these symptoms of 
COVID-19, they are strongly advised to remain at home and 
avoid contact with others. 
They can return to normal activities when well and they do not 
have a temperature. 

If they have tested positive for COVID-19, it is 
recommended they stay at home and avoid contact with 
others for 5 clear days (for adults) or 3 clear days (for 
children) after the day their symptoms started (or the day 
they tested if they have no symptoms), and until they are 
well and have no temperature.

When COVID-19 is circulating, it is worth also being aware of 
the wider symptoms of COVID-19 including: sore throat, 
headache, muscle ache, fatigue, shortness of breath, 
blocked/runny nose, diarrhoea and vomiting, and cold-like 
symptoms.

We are asking you to do this to reduce the further spread of 
COVID 19 to others in the community. 
If you need support with isolation, please contact Warwickshire 
County Council on 0800 408 1447.

LEAVE OF ABSENCE

Breakfast and Afterschool Club NEW RATES

New Fee structure has been agreed by the full 
governing body.

Morning session – one fixed rate regardless of drop-off 
time:
8.00 - 8.45am: £6.00

Evening sessions:
3.15- 4.30pm prompt: £10; 
3.15- 6.00pm: £17.50
4.30-6.00pm only: £7.50 (this includes children using 
the B4A club after finishing an after-school activity but 
needing to remain at school until collected by parents)

PLEASE NOTE THAT PROMT COLLECTION TIMES ARE ADHERED 
TO – SO AS TO PREVENT FULL COSTS OF FOLLOWING 
SESSIONS.
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9th September2022

Years 1 – 6 Please visit the link below to register 
for football club:
https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/term/32

Irish Dancing on Fridays 3.15 -5pm
The McHale Academy of Irish Dancing

established in 2016 in Coventry by 4x World Champion, 
Declan McHale. Declan was fortunate to perform with the 

touring production of Riverdance for 4 years and has performed 
at arenas and festivals all over the world, including he UK’s 

most famous Music Festival, Glastonbury. The McHale Academy 
builds confidence and above all, promotes good health and 

fitness through Irish Dance within a professional and friendly 
environment. The McHale Academy has successfully managed 

to produce fantastic dancers who have competed and won 
major awards throughout the UK, Ireland, and North America.

Please register interest with Mrs Palmer in the school office.

https://the-football-playground-ltd.class4kids.co.uk/term/32
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St Anne’s Parish, Wappenbury with Our Lady of the Angels’, Princethorpe           September 2022

To fulfil the required criteria for the General Data Protection Regulations that came into force on 25 May 2018, 
please read on and complete accordingly. Fr Teddy needs your consent to contact you directly.

1. If you wish your details to be retained at St Anne’s parish and if you are content that Fr Teddy contacts you 
directly (rather than through Our Lady’s School), please  complete the form below, so that your information may be 
retained electronically and in paper form at St Anne’s Presbytery.
2. Even if you have previously done this, it will help keep records up to date if you  complete again and 
return

Personal Information Record
Please can you complete the form below in BLOCK capitals and return by EMAIL

Family Name: _________________________________________________

Parent’s First name(s) __________________________________________

House name/number: __________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Post code: ___________________________________________________

Landline telephone number: ____________________________________

Mobile: ______________________________________________________

Email address: ________________________________________________
(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

How we use your information: All information is held securely on the Presbytery database and will be processed 
fairly and lawfully in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.

Please tick one or more of the boxes below if you are happy for us to contact you by:
post  □ email □ text/SMS  □ telephone  □

Please tick the box/es if you are happy for your data to be used for:

News about parish events (including sacraments)   □ Fundraising to support the parish  □

If you have any questions or concerns about how your information is used or you wish to opt-out at any time from 
the above, please let us know, email to Father Teddy at fatherted2017@hotmail.com

Please print name: ____________________________________________________

Signed: _________________________________________Date: _______________


